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Schools and Schooling in the Digital Age Dec 30 2019 This book presents a wide-ranging and critical
exploration of a topic that lies at the heart of contemporary education. The use of digital technology is
now a key feature of schools and schooling around the world. Yet despite its prominence, technology use
continues to be an area of education that rarely receives sustained critical attention and thought,
especially from those people who are most involved and affected by it. Technology tends to be something
that many teachers, learners, parents, policy-makers and even academics approach as a routine rather than
reflective matter. Tackling the wider picture, addressing the social, cultural, economic, political and
commercial aspects of schools and schooling in the digital age, this book offers to make sense of what
happens, and what does not happen, when the digital and the educational come together in the guise of
schools technology. In particular, the book examines contemporary schooling in terms of social justice,
equality and participatory democracy. Seeking to re-politicise an increasingly depoliticised area of
educational debate and analysis, setting out to challenge the many contradictions that characterise the
field of education technology today, the author concludes by suggesting what forms schools and schooling
in the digital age could, and should, take. This is the perfect volume for anyone interested in the
application and use of technology in education, as well as the education policy and politics that
surround it; many will also find its innovative proposals for technology use an inspiration for their own
teaching and learning.
How The Other Half Learns Oct 27 2019 An inside look at America's most controversial charter schools,
and the moral and political questions around public education and school choice. The promise of public
education is excellence for all. But that promise has seldom been kept for low-income children of color
in America. In How the Other Half Learns, teacher and education journalist Robert Pondiscio focuses on
Success Academy, the network of controversial charter schools in New York City founded by Eva Moskowitz,
who has created something unprecedented in American education: a way for large numbers of engaged and
ambitious low-income families of color to get an education for their children that equals and even
exceeds what wealthy families take for granted. Her results are astonishing, her methods unorthodox.
Decades of well-intended efforts to improve our schools and close the "achievement gap" have set equity
and excellence at war with each other: If you are wealthy, with the means to pay private school tuition
or move to an affluent community, you can get your child into an excellent school. But if you are poor
and black or brown, you have to settle for "equity" and a lecture--about fairness. About the need to be
patient. And about how school choice for you only damages public schools for everyone else. Thousands of
parents have chosen Success Academy, and thousands more sit on waiting lists to get in. But Moskowitz
herself admits Success Academy "is not for everyone," and this raises uncomfortable questions we'd rather
not ask, let alone answer: What if the price of giving a first-rate education to children least likely to
receive it means acknowledging that you can't do it for everyone? What if some problems are just too hard
for schools alone to solve?
State Schools Since the 1950s Nov 28 2019 The accounts of people who attended school in the 1950s and
1960s reveal indiscipline, injustice and indifference. Bullying was endemic - by pupils and teachers.
This book makes a case that primary and secondary schools in England and Wales, have improved. It
challenges the public perceptions and pessimistic views so often proclaimed by the media.
The Teaching Delusion Aug 25 2019 Schools are filled with great teachers, but is great teaching taking
place in every classroom, in every school? Bruce Robertson doesn't believe it is. Why not? This book
argues that there are two reasons. Firstly, because there isn't a shared understanding of what makes
great teaching. Secondly, because schools haven't developed the strong professional learning culture
necessary to drive the development of great teaching in every classroom. Through discussion of key
messages from educational research, and drawing on a track-record of success, this book explores how
these barriers can be addressed, leading to transformations in teaching practice across classrooms and
schools.
The Future of Our Schools Jun 23 2019 In The Future of Our Schools, Lois Weiner explains why teachers

who care passionately about teaching and social justice need to unite the energy for teaching to efforts
to self-govern and transform teacher unions. Drawing on research and her experience as a public school
teacher and union activist, she explains how to create the teachers unions public education desperately
needs. Lois Weiner is a professor at New Jersey City University and has been a life-long teacher union
activist who has served as an officer of three different union locals. She is the author of The Global
Assault on Teaching, Teachers, and their Unions: Stories for Resistanc e .
Saving Our Schools Oct 08 2020 "Saving Our Schools exposes the ugly side of President George Bush's "No
Child Left Behind" mandate, which has threatened to close more than 6,000 public schools, to the
detriment of dedicated teachers and disadvantaged children alike. Revealing how NCLB forces schools with
strictly limited resources to teach its children test-taking skills in a desperate bid to pass highstakes standardized testing, and how the government blacklists successful professors, institutions, and
methods that balk the NCLB party line, and much more, Saving Our Schools warns of an immediate threat to
the integrity of public education and urges the reader to take action. An eye-opening social commentary,
of keen importance in determining the nation's future. -Midwest Book Review
Learning Science in the Schools Sep 06 2020 Science -- and the technology derived from it -- is having a
dramatic impact on the quality of our personal lives and the environment around us. Science will have an
even greater impact on the lives of our students. The lives of scientifically literate students will be
enriched by their understanding, appreciation, and enjoyment of the natural world. To prosper in the near
future, all students must become scientifically literate and embrace the notion of life-long learning in
science. Without scientific literacy, it will become impossible for students to make informed decisions
about the interrelated educational, scientific, and social issues that will confront them in the future.
Intended for science teachers, teacher educators, researchers, and administrators, this volume is
concerned with the innovative research that is reforming how science is learned in schools. The chapters
provide overviews of current research and illustrate how the findings of this research are being applied
in schools. This research-based knowledge is essential for effective science instruction. The
contributors are leading authorities in science education and their chapters draw clear connections among
research, theory, and classroom practice. They provide excellent examples from science classes in which
their research has reformed practice. This book will help educators develop the scientific literacy of
students. It bridges the gap between cutting-edge research and classroom practice to provide educators
with the knowledge they need to foster students' scientific literacy.
Rebuilding Our Schools from the Bottom Up Jul 29 2022 The aim of this book is to explore how teachers,
students and parents can be given more of a say in the education system – in how schools are organised,
and in what and how children learn. The book does not promote a specific view of education, but considers
the means by which educational purposes and approaches can be conceived, agreed and enacted
democratically – a precursor to a flourishing democratic society. Rebuilding Our Schools from the Bottom
Up has been written in response to significant changes which have taken place in the education system
over the past 30 years. In England at least, these changes have resulted in an increasingly centralised
system in which the voices of those who teach, those who learn, and those whose children go to school
have been marginalised. The book covers four main areas: Teacher voice: listening to the professionals
Student voice: involving students as active participants in their education Parent voice: building a
genuine home–school partnership School community voice: developing a shared vision With inspiring
examples from around the UK and overseas and a range of resources that can be used by senior leaders,
teachers and parents, the book aims to encourage and support transformative change so that schools can
meet the needs of the communities they exist to serve.
The Schools Our Children Deserve Nov 20 2021 Arguing against the "tougher standards" rhetoric that marks
the current education debate, the author of No Contest and Punished by Rewards writes that such tactics
squeeze the pleasure out of learning. Reprint.
About Our Schools Nov 01 2022 Through revealing interviews with most of the main protagonists in
education since the Ruskin speech of Jim Callaghan in 1976, including nearly all Secretaries of State,
Sir Tim Brighouse and Mick Waters explore several revolutions in state education. In doing so they
extract what we can learn from the observations gleaned and assess where we should go from here to enable
teachers and schools to raise the competence, learning and horizons of each and every one of their
students, whatever their talents,challenges, advantages or problems. Tim and Mick have both spent a
lifetime in state-provided education - first as pupils, then as teachers, and finally in various
leadership and policymaking positions, both in and out of schools. About Our Schools is born out of their
shared love for education and their appreciation of how schooling can be a transformative element in the
lives of children and young people.
Lessons of Hope Aug 06 2020 New York Times Bestseller (Education) The Economist Best Books of the Year
Selection In this revealing and provocative memoir, the former chancellor of the New York City schools
offers the behind-the-scenes story of the city’s dramatic campaign to improve public education and an
inspiring blueprint for national reform. In 2002 New York City’s newly elected mayor, Michael Bloomberg,
made a historic announcement: his administration had won control of the city’s school system in a first
step toward reversing its precipitous decline. In a controversial move, he appointed Joel Klein, an
accomplished lawyer from outside the education establishment, to lead this ambitious campaign. Lessons of
Hope is Klein’s inside account of his eight-year mission of improvement: demanding accountability,
eliminating political favoritism, and battling a powerful teachers union that seemed determined to
protect a status quo that didn’t work for kids. Klein’s initiatives resulted in more school choice,
higher graduation rates, and improved test scores. The New York City model is now seen as a national
standard for meaningful school reform. But the journey was not easy. Klein faced resistance and conflict

at every turn. Lessons of Hope lays bare the problems plaguing public education and shows how they can be
solved. At its core lies Klein’s personal story: his humble upbringing in Brooklyn and Queens, and the
key role that outstanding public school teachers played in nurturing his success. Engaging and
illuminating, Lessons of Hope is essential reading for anyone concerned about the future of American
public education.
What's the Point of School? Feb 09 2021 Why the education system is failing our kids and how we can
start the revolution that will save our schools With their emphasis on regurgitated knowledge and
stressful exams, today’s schools actually do more harm than good. Guiding readers past the sterile
debates about City Academies and dumbed-down exams, Claxton proves that education’s key responsibility
should be to create enthusiastic learners who will go on to thrive as adults in a swiftly-changing,
dynamic world. Students must be encouraged to sharpen their wits, ask questions, and think for themselves
- all without chucking out Shakespeare or the Periodic Table. Blending down-to-earth examples with the
latest advances in brain science, and written with passion, wit, and authority, this brilliant book will
inspire teachers, parents, and readers of all backgrounds to join a practical revolution and foster in
the next generation a natural curiosity and the spirit of adventure.
Undoctrinate May 27 2022 Are your kids being indoctrinated in school? Unfortunately, it’s increasingly
likely. From “social justice” to critical race theory, and from advocacy and activism campaigns to
planned “action weeks,” teachers and schools nationwide are abandoning neutrality in the classroom,
embracing political agendas and partisan aims, and expecting students to get on board. Meanwhile,
students with doubts or misgivings decline to voice objections due to fears of lowered grades, impacted
college recommendation letters, social ostracism, “cancellation,” public shaming, ridicule, and other
formal and informal means of “correcting” them and making them toe the ideological line. Is this what we
want for our kids? Will this kind of “education” produce able citizens or independent thinkers capable of
self-government? The range of opinion has been narrowing in higher education for some time; now, heavyhanded thought constriction and chilled speech are choking our secondary, middle, and even elementary
schools. The situation is dire—and America urgently needs a response. This book provides the tools we
need to confront and remove hidden agendas, to uproot and reject educational biases, and to restore
balance and integrity to America’s classrooms. It’s time to undoctrinate our schools!
Tell it Like it is Sep 30 2022 Thirty four years ago Grenadian scholar Bernard Coard caused a social and
political storm by "telling it how it was" in his seminal study, How the West Indian Child is Made
Educationally Subnormal in the British School System. The title alone speaks volumes, but Coard's booklet
did much more. Not only did it expose the plight of Black children in the British education system but
also kick-started many of the anti-racist and multicultural policies of the 1970s and 1980s. Three
decades later British schools are still failing Black children. Tell It Like It Is reprints Coard's
classic text alongside a series of essays, articles and reflections about race by other scholars and
activists and by young people of color that bring the debate about race and education firmly into the
twenty-first century. This book will resonate with anyone grappling with these very issues and concerned
about the education of Black children in the US.
The Truth About Our Schools Apr 25 2022 "A superb, crucial, blistering expose of all the myths about our
education system that are all too often used to attack it. Melissa Benn again proves why she is one of
country's most formidable education campaigners - and why the powerful should fear her. Owen Jones,
Guardian columnist and best-selling author Never has it been more urgent to publicise the truth about
what works and doesn't work in our education system. Debunking the ideology of marketisation, and
exposing the half-truths that pass for objective reporting, Benn and Downs meticulously lay out the
evidence: that a national system of comprehensive schools delivers the best outcomes. This hugely
important book should be required reading for each new Education Secretary. Caroline Lucas, MP Opinions
about comprehensive education are often made into easy-to-swallow sound-bites by media and politicians
alike and whilst the benefits of a genuinely comprehensive education for all pupils are obvious, untruths
have unwittingly evolved into hard facts. Based on Melissa Benn and Janet Downs’ work as part of the
pioneering Local Schools Network, The Truth About Our Schools calls for us to urgently and articulately
challenge unquestioned myths about state education. Benn and Downs have meticulously built an argument
for its still enormously vital role, and rigorously challenge assumptions that: Comprehensive education
has failed Local authorities control and hold back schools Choice, competition and markets are the route
to educational success Choice will improve education in England: the free school model. Academies raise
standards Teachers don’t need qualifications Private schools have the magic DNA Progressive education
lowers standards Anyone who thinks that comprehensive education cannot deliver, that local authorities
are the chief block to improving our school system, that competition and markets are the route to
educational success and that private schools hold the magic DNA that can simply be transferred to other
state schools will have their beliefs shaken by this blisteringly incisive book. .
The Multiplier Effect Jan 29 2020 As a Multiplier, you'll use leadership to bring out the best in othersattracting top talent, liberating staff to excel, and doubling your team's effectiveness.
Educating for Character Mar 01 2020 Calls for renewed moral education in America's schools, offering
dozens of programs schools can adopt to teach students respect, responsibility, hard work, and other
values that should not be left to parents to teach.
No Outsiders in Our School Oct 20 2021 Cover -- Title -- Copyright -- Contents -- List of figures -List of tables -- Preface -- Chapter One Introduction -- Chapter Two Preparing your path - creating the
whole-school ethos -- Chapter Three Assemblies - creating the whole-school ethos -- Chapter Four Engaging
parents - lessons learned from three schools -- Chapter Five Simple answers to challenging questions -Chapter Six Coming out in primary schools -- Chapter Seven The resource -- Appendix -- References.

Over-Tested and Under-Prepared May 15 2021 The curriculum-driven instructional model has been the
standard method of teaching for more than a century, but it is consistently failing to produce welleducated citizens and lifelong learners. Pressured by standardized testing and rigid pacing guidelines,
teachers are forced to cover too much content too quickly, without being able to meet the needs of
individual students. In this powerful new book from acclaimed author and speaker Bob Sornson, you’ll
learn how shifting from curriculum-based instruction to competency based learning can help students
become more successful, confident, and engaged learners. Topics include: Understanding the curriculumdriven model and the problems with "cover and sort" methodology; Making the transition from curriculumdriven to competency based learning; Identifying crucial learning outcomes and giving students all the
time and instruction needed to fully master these outcomes; Building a positive teaching and learning
environment; And more! Each chapter is short and easy to digest, and provides compelling research,
strategies, and anecdotes to inspire conversation and action. Teachers, administrators, and community
leaders will all find helpful resources and arguments for re-working our current educational system into
a new, dynamic model of teaching and learning.
Changing Our Schools Aug 30 2022 With this book, the authors aim to assist people inside and outside
schools to bring about positive change by helping them to define the purposes behind change, the
processes needed to achieve change, and the results which they should expect.
Cultural Diversity in Our Schools Jul 05 2020 This fascinating text is designed to provide pre-service
and in-service teachers with a sharper understanding of the nature of diversity in today's schools.
Readers are initially introduced to concepts associates with diversity (culture, worldview,
race/ethnicity) and are sensitized to the manner in which their own cultural orientations influence their
approaches to the teacher roles. With this understanding, readers are then better equipped to approach
the comprehensive chapters on five major racial and ethnic groups in U.S. schools: African Americans,
Asian Pacific Americans, Hispanic Americans, Native Americans and White Americans. Later chapters
describe strategies and techniques classroom teachers can utilize to enhance their effectiveness in
teaching culturally diverse students. Finally, students are lead to critically analyze the bureaucratic
dynamics of contemporary schools and how teachers can work to overcome the hurdles that impede effective
multicultural schooling.
Posh Boys Jan 23 2022 ‘The latest in the series of powerful books on the divisions in modern Britain,
and will take its place on many bookshelves beside Reni Eddo-Lodge’s Why I’m No Longer Talking to White
People About Race and Owen Jones’s Chavs.’ –Andrew Marr, Sunday Times ‘In his fascinating, enraging
polemic, Verkaik touches on one of the strangest aspects of the elite schools and their product’s
domination of public life for two and a half centuries: the acquiescence of everyone else.’ –Observer In
Britain today, the government, judiciary and military are all led by an elite who attended private
school. Under their watch, our society has become increasingly divided and the gap between rich and poor
is now greater than ever before. Is this the country we want to live in? If we care about inequality, we
have to talk about public schools. Robert Verkaik issues a searing indictment of the system originally
intended to educate the most underprivileged Britons, and outlines how, through meaningful reform, we can
finally make society fairer for all.
What's Wrong with Our Schools Sep 18 2021 What's Wrong with Our Schools and How We Can Fix Them examines
the status of public education in North America and exposes many of the absurd instructional practices
found in all-too-many schools. Written by three experienced educators, this book provides readers with a
direct window into public education. The language is straightforward, the case studies based on real
events, and the research evidence clearly presented. With chapter titles like, 'Subject Matter Matters,'
'A Pass Should be Earned,' and 'There is Too Much Edu-Babble,' the authors systematically demolish the
ridiculous fads that have taken hold of public education. As unashamed apologists for the importance of
knowledge and content in school curricula, the authors clearly show why the views of romantic
progressives, like those of popular author Alfie Kohn, fail to stand up to rigorous scrutiny. A
consistent focus on common sense permeates this book and provides parents, teachers, and administrators
with practical ways in which they can help improve public education. Anyone interested in the future of
public education will benefit from reading this book. For more information, visit
www.fixingourschools.com.
Creating the Schools Our Children Need Jul 17 2021 Research shows school improvement initiatives are
most effective when they come from the district level, rather than the state. While there is no one
solution to school improvement that holds true in every classroom every time, there are two clearly
identified aspects that improve the odds of school success: implementing a curriculum focused on
developing knowledge, and supporting a culture where every teacher improves.In Creating the Schools Our
Children Need, Dr. Dylan Wiliam outlines a framework for evaluating new district initiatives, and guides
school boards, administrators, and district leaders through a breakdown of why what we¿re doing right now
isn¿t working, and what we need to be doing instead.
School Improvement Dec 10 2020 This book aims to demystify the principles and practice of school
improvement by demonstrating how successful classroom and school improvement occurs. It outlines the
conditions, strategies and approaches that promote sustainable improvement and provides an overview of
the main theoretical perspectives in this area. This accessible text will be useful for practitioners
working within schools and with schools, offering clear guidance for those keen to raise standards and
improve achievement. The What's In It For Schools? series aims to make educational policy issues relevant
to practitioners. Each book in the series focuses on a major educational issue. The author sets the issue
in context, looks at how it impacts on the daily lives of schools and teachers, and raises key questions.
The books are grounded in sound theory, recent research evidence and best practice, and will make an

excellent addition to any staffroom bookshelf.
Why Our Schools Need the Arts Mar 25 2022
Our School Jun 27 2022 Almost every major American city is experimenting with school choice—a deeply
controversial idea that is dramatically reshaping public education. Will the wider array of school
options help parents and educators identify better strategies for helping all children learn? Or will the
high stakes of the marketplace end up privatizing this most public of institutions? Education activist
Sam Chaltain believes that before we can answer these questions, we must put a human face on the modern
landscape of teaching and learning. Our School documents a year in the life of two schools in the
nation’s capital—one a new charter school just opening its doors, the other a neighborhood school that
first opened in 1924. Chaltain weaves together the observations and emotions of the people whose lives
intersect there, and the triumphs and the challenges they experience. The result is an unsettling,
complex portrayal of American public education. Our School is important reading for educational
policymakers, administrators, parents, the media, and anyone who aspires to be a teacher. Book Features:
Specific recommendations for creating a healthy, high-functioning school. A detailed account of what
school choice actually looks and feels like to the people who experience it. A vivid description of the
modern classroom and what it’s really like to teach in public school. An important focus on the humanity
of teachers (their personal histories, their reasons for entering the profession, their day-to-day
challenges). An intimate look at the inner lives of children (their biggest fears and needs, their
moments of triumph and understanding). Sam Chaltain is a national educator and organizational change
consultant based in Washington, DC. He was the National Director of the Forum for Education and Democracy
and the founding director of the Five Freedoms Project. Visit his blog at samchaltain.com. “What Our
School shows with passion and precision is that education is about real people leading real lives in real
places. If school doesn’t engage them, it doesn’t work, no matter what the accountants and policymakers
may say. That’s what this book is really about and why it’s so important for anyone who genuinely cares
about schools, communities, and their children.” —From the Foreword by Sir Ken Robinson, world-renowned
author and educator “This is an important book. Our School is vibrant and alive. Sam Chaltain’s keen
insights and warm, readable prose invite readers to experience the complex, challenging, often
frustrating, and occasionally triumphant lives of four caring teachers and their students. I urge you to
accept the invitation.” —John Merrow, education correspondent, PBS NewsHour, and president and executive
producer, Learning Matters , Inc. “Sam Chaltain is one of the most important voices in public education
today, and he writes wonderfully well. In Our School, Sam puts a human face on urban education, showing
us what it’s like to be a teacher, student, or parent in the Brave New World of school choice. Parents,
educators, and policymakers should read this book. The result will be a more informed and creative
conversation about what public education ought to be, and how to make it that way.” —Parker J. Palmer,
author of Healing the Heart of Democracy, The Courage to Teach, and Let Your Life Speak
Love Teaching, Keep Teaching Jul 25 2019 A practical guide to staying well in a high-pressure
profession. In the midst of a recruitment crisis and a massive exodus of teachers from our schools, now
is the time for some joined-up thinking about teacher well-being and mental health. Filled with
insightful advice and practical strategies, Peter Radford's Love Teaching, Keep Teaching invites
educators to think differently about the way education is 'done' and shows them how they can keep doing
the job they love without sacrificing their health and well-being. Furthermore, he paints a picture of a
truly 'healthy school' as being one in which the value of each staff member and student is fundamental to
everything they do and shapes the way they do it. Peter also offers a fresh perspective on school
leadership, encouraging leaders to rethink common practices and to explore the rewards and benefits of
employing a people-focused approach both in the staffroom and across the school. Suitable for teachers
and school leaders in both primary and secondary settings.
Education Nation Nov 08 2020 An educational innovator who worked at Sesame Workshop and The George Lucas
Educational Foundation offers a new vision for learning As a result of constant innovation, learning is
no longer limited by traditional confines and we're moving beyond students tied to their chairs, desks,
and textbooks-and teachers locked away in classrooms. In Education Nation author Milton Chen draws from
extensive experience in media-from his work on Sesame Street in its nascent years to his role as
executive director of the George Lucas Educational Foundation-to support a vision for a new world of
learning. This book, in six chapters, explores the "edges" in education—the places where K-12 learning
has already seen revolutionary changes through innovative reform and the use of technology. Examines ways
in which learning can be revolutionized through innovative reform and the use of technology Explores the
ever-expanding world of technology for breakthroughs in teaching and learning Includes many wonderful
resources to support innovation in schools across the nation This important book offers a clear vision
for tomorrow's classrooms that will enhance learning opportunities for all children.
What School Could Be Sep 26 2019 An inspiring account of teachers in ordinary circumstances doing
extraordinary things, showing us how to transform education What School Could Be offers an inspiring
vision of what our teachers and students can accomplish if trusted with the challenge of developing the
skills and ways of thinking needed to thrive in a world of dizzying technological change. Innovation
expert Ted Dintersmith took an unprecedented trip across America, visiting all fifty states in a single
school year. He originally set out to raise awareness about the urgent need to reimagine education to
prepare students for a world marked by innovation--but America's teachers one-upped him. All across the
country, he met teachers in ordinary settings doing extraordinary things, creating innovative classrooms
where children learn deeply and joyously as they gain purpose, agency, essential skillsets and mindsets,
and real knowledge. Together, these new ways of teaching and learning offer a vision of what school could
be—and a model for transforming schools throughout the United States and beyond. Better yet, teachers and

parents don't have to wait for the revolution to come from above. They can readily implement small
changes that can make a big difference. America's clock is ticking. Our archaic model of education trains
our kids for a world that no longer exists, and accelerating advances in technology are eliminating
millions of jobs. But the trailblazing of many American educators gives us reasons for hope. Capturing
bold ideas from teachers and classrooms across America, What School Could Be provides a realistic and
profoundly optimistic roadmap for creating cultures of innovation and real learning in all our schools.
Standards for Our Schools Feb 21 2022 "A must read for those seeking high standards for all students.
With unusual insight, the authors address the major issues, offering inspirational examples of schools
that succeed." --Jerome T. Murphy, professor and dean, Harvard Graduate School of Education This timely,
tough-minded book shows how American public schools can be saved by instituting high standards for
academic achievement. It explains not just what the standards movement is about and why it is important,
but also what it will take to bring every student up to high standards, no matter where that student
starts. Tucker and Codding focus on empowering both students and adults by giving students the gift of
high expectations and by giving school professionals the information, skills, authority and resources
needed to do the job. They advocate building a standards-based instructional system, creating a resultsoriented culture devoted to continuous improvement, and making the institution and the people in it
accountable for reaching the goals set by the standards.
Education Forward Apr 01 2020 Too often, we think of school as a fixed-rail path we all have to follow:
teachers teach, students learn, exams are taken, futures set. That's how it's been since the introduction
of compulsory schooling in the 19th century. But parents, teachers and corporations around the world are
now voicing their dissatisfaction with education systems that are no longer fit for purpose. Too many of
our young people are not being adequately prepared for the unprecedented challenges they will face in a
world that is changing as rapidly as ours is. We should be preparing them for the test of life, not a
life of tests. A group of distinctive voices – working in education and beyond – has produced a
collection of essays that presents a call to action, a positive way forward, and a programme of change.
Education Forward challenges us all to find another story for the future of schools.
Life in Public Schools (RLE Edu L) Jun 15 2021 Britain’s public (that is, its major independent) schools
have a conspicuous role in the country’s social system, and as a result are the subject of a longstanding political debate. The discussion is generally founded on a stereotyped image of what these
school may have been like in the 1950s – this books shows how they were in the late 1980s. It is based on
fieldwork in two major public boarding schools which the author conducted over an extended period, and
draws on interviews, observation and documentary sources to establish a picture of what public school
life is actually like for pupils and staff. Since the schools were predominantly male preserves, the
major part of the book describes the social world and experiences of boys and school-masters. An
important section of the book, however, discusses the introduction of girl pupils, the experiences of
female teachers and the way schoolmasters’ wives tend to be drawn into their husbands’ work. Geoffrey
Walford’s conclusions about life in public schools differ considerably from traditional expectations. At
the same time he asks whether there really has been a ‘public school revolution’. His book makes an
important contribution to our knowledge of public schools, to debates in the sociology of education and
to the issues of abolishing or extending the independent sector.
The Schools We Need May 03 2020 This paperback edition, with a new introduction, offers a powerful,
compelling, and unassailable argument for reforming America's schooling methods and ideas--by one of
America's most important educators, and author of the bestselling Cultural Literacy. For over fifty
years, American schools have operated under the assumption that challenging children academically is
unnatural for them, that teachers do not need to know the subjects they teach, that the learning
"process" should be emphasized over the facts taught. All of this is tragically wrong. Renowned educator
and author E. D. Hirsch, Jr., argues that, by disdaining content-based curricula while favoring
abstract--and discredited--theories of how a child learns, the ideas uniformly taught by our schools have
done terrible harm to America's students. Instead of preparing our children for the highly competitive,
information-based economy in which we now live, our schools' practices have severely curtailed their
ability, and desire, to learn. With an introduction that surveys developments in education since the
hardcover edition was published, The Schools We Need is a passionate and thoughtful book that will appeal
to the millions of people who can't understand why America's schools aren't educating our children.
It’s Our School, It’s Our Time: A Companion Guide to Whole-School Collaborative Decision-Making Dec 22
2021 It’s Our School, It’s Our Time outlines a whole-school approach to teacher–pupil collaboration,
illustrating how aspects of social inequality can be addressed by involvement in the school community and
active participation in decision-making from an early age. The book presents insights into the
psychological processes that are at work when pupils and teachers share decision-making, and how this can
harness and increase motivation for teachers and their pupils. Combining both theory and examples of
practice, this book provides clarity about the impact of collaborative decision-making and how it can
help pupils to take ownership of their classrooms and promote greater cooperation and productivity. This
book: draws on 25 stories from Dr Rowe’s own study and experiences as an educational psychologist, and
the accounts of other educators and researchers. shows how teachers and school leaders have overcome some
common hurdles that those in conventional schools might encounter. provides research-evidence and
practical examples from real-life classrooms that will inspire teachers, teaching assistants and school
leaders. Written by a highly experienced educational psychologist, this companion guide will help
teachers, head teachers, teacher educators and student teachers to transform achievement, behaviour and
motivation through greater collaboration with their pupils.
Who Governs Our Schools? Apr 13 2021 This book provides valuable insights into a dynamic structural

change that is being experienced, but not completely understood, by educators and policymakers alike--the
transfer of power from the local to the state and national levels. What will become of our public schools
in this new era of leadership? The author traces the origins of this process, examines the implications,
and considers where these changes might lead. This extremely timely volume: -Explores the direction of
education policy and the ways in which both policymakers and educators can adapt and provide leadership
in this new landscape.-Offers a concise, accessible summary of a multitude of specific programs and
policies, helping us to think more systematically about the shifts in power relationships among education
governance levels.-Presents an outline of actions that can be taken at the local, state, and national
levels to help facilitate better working relationship and to help improve schools.-Examines the new
federal role and recent federal legislation, including the No Child Left Behind Act of 2001.
The Tail Aug 18 2021 At the heart of the debate about state-provided education in the UK lies a shocking
fact: one child in five leaves school in England without basic skills in literacy and numeracy. Despite
the best efforts of reformers and rapidly improving results in academies and elsewhere, even some of the
best schools are struggling to help the 'tail' - the lowest-achieving twenty or thirty per cent of
pupils. Throughout Britain, other schools, local authorities and even regions are trapped in a rut of low
ambition and poor performance and seem unable to address the problem. The young people in the tail will
find it hard to progress to the qualifications they need to get good jobs, and are unlikely to find
secure employment. Their blighted lives are a personal tragedy, and one that imposes a wider economic and
social cost that increases with every generation. In this book, eighteen of Britain's leading educational
practitioners and specialists examine why our education system is persistently failing so many young
people, and they propose a range of practical and achievable solutions. This urgently needed and
powerfully argued manifesto demands the closest attention and will galvanise public debate on education.
Public Schools, Public Menace Mar 13 2021 "Public Schools, Public Menace" shows parents how public
schools can seriously harm their children. He also tells parents about new, low-cost, quality education
alternatives to give their kids a great education.
Many Children Left Behind Jun 03 2020 Signed into law in 2002, the federal No Child Left Behind Act
(NCLB) promised to revolutionize American public education. Originally supported by a bipartisan
coalition, it purports to improve public schools by enforcing a system of standards and accountability
through high-stakes testing. Many people supported it originally, despite doubts, because of its promise
especially to improve the way schools serve poor children. By making federal funding contingent on
accepting a system of tests and sanctions, it is radically affecting the life of schools around the
country. But, argue the authors of this citizen's guide to the most important political issue in
education, far from improving public schools and increasing the ability of the system to serve poor and
minority children, the law is doing exactly the opposite. Here some of our most prominent, respected
voices in education-including school innovator Deborah Meier, education activist Alfie Kohn, and founder
of the Coalition of Essential Schools Theodore R. Sizer-come together to show us how, point by point,
NCLB undermines the things it claims to improve: * How NCLB punishes rather than helps poor and minority
kids and their schools * How NCLB helps further an agenda of privatization and an attack on public
schools * How the focus on testing and test preparation dumbs down classrooms * And they put forward a
richly articulated vision of alternatives. Educators and parents around the country are feeling the
harshly counterproductive effects of NCLB. This book is an essential guide to understanding what's wrong
and where we should go from here.
Ensouling Our Schools Jan 11 2021 Learn how to infuse mental, spiritual, and emotional health into
classroom learning.
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